
Our newly elected officers got away from the stress for a
weekend of team building and planning. During this trip, our
officers were able to ski, laugh, and talk about their goals for the
year. Every year our officers take this trip to identify what they
want to see from the chapter through the year. 
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Welcome to our newsletter!
The Southern Wells FFA would like to say hello! We have many

exciting activities going on now and there will be many more to
come. To better know what is happening in our chapter, please
visit our website at southernwells.theaet.com. To see various
pictures of FFA Members, like our Facebook page: Southern

Wells FFA and follow our Instagram at southernwellsffa. If you
have any questions, please feel free to ask any older FFA member

or our advisor, Ms. Howell
February 9 -
February
Meeting

February 12 -
State Parly
Contest

February 19 -
National FFA
Week

February 21 -
Movie Night

February 24 -
Staff Breakfast

Officer Retreat
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Spotlight Event
Career and Leadership Development Events

2022 FFA Officers:

Parliamentary Procedure

Our Parly teams recently competed in the section competition at Delphi on January 20th.
Each team had great success, the chapter team placing first in their division and the
novice team placing second in their respective category. With these placings, each team
will be advancing to the state competition on February 12. Keeping their focus, the teams
are continuing to practice hard and hope for the best. Great job to all the participants! 

Farmer's Breakfast
President;
      Katelyn McMillan
Vice President: 
                 Zoe Needler
Secretary: 
        Gabe McElhaney  
Treasurer:      
              Keith Pluimer
Reporter: 
             Kammy Miller
Sentinel: 
                 Jaxon Heath
Advisor: 
              Alexis Howell

On January 27, our chapter was honored to continue the long-running
tradition of our chapter to serve breakfast to farmers in our community.
36 members helped to serve local farmers breakfast before school.
Starting at 6:30 am, the members served 39 farmers a delicious breakfast
of french toast, sausage, and applesauce. It was a delight to be able to
serve the integral members of our community!

Novie Parly Team
John McMillan, Peyton
Ellis, Cohen Miller,
Caroline Ripperger,
Addy Gaskill, Bryce
Kilander, Gracie
Reeves, Avery Gaskill,
and Kelby Kiel. 

Chapter Parly Team
Keith Pluimer, Collena
Reeves, Kammy Miller,

Jaxon Heath, Gabe
McElhaney, Jesston Heath,

Kyra Kiel, Malaina
Culbertson, Joshua

Bricker, Katelyn McMillan,
Kenzie Paxon, and Alaina

Nusbaumer.




